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Our next Blood Drive will be on Sunday, February 11th.  
Please sign up in the Gathering Place if you can give blood. 
OR you can go online to https://tinyurl.com/yb5sayb5. 

The Lutherings, one of our handbell ensembles, will be 
participating in the Greater Dallas Handbell Association 
festival on Saturday, February 10. Please join us for the 
concert, featuring a room full of up to 20 handbell 
choirs, at 3 pm at University Park UMC in Dallas! 

Https://tinyurl.com/yb5sayb5
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Save the Date! Hearts for Art Benefit and Silent Auction 

benefiting childhood leukemia research is taking place 

on February 25th from 2-5 pm at the Performing Arts Center. We 

need Silent Auction donations and baked goods for the dessert 

table. Visit our website for more details at www.hearts-for-art.org. 

If there are questions please contact Peggy at info@hearts-for-

art.org or call at 972-658-3184. 

Show the Love  . . .  

. . . to the Boyd Elementary 

Teachers & Students 

Take a heart  . . . or 2 . . . or 3 

 From the loving tree 

Purchase the items and 

then place them in the bin 

 

          Super Bowl of Caring  

at Kroger's at Highway 5 and Exchange 
will donate all purchased pre-boxed food 
items to the ALLEN Ministerial Food 
Pantry on Saturday 2/3, and Sunday 
2/4.  Pick up one or two of the boxes of 
non-perishable foods on those days and 
the Pantry will benefit! 

http://www.hearts-for-art.org/
mailto:info@heart-for-art.org
mailto:info@heart-for-art.org
tel:(972)%20658-3184


For upcoming Christ the Servant events, check out the 
calendar on our website!   

Go to 
http://christtheservant.com/about/calendar/ 

Rev. Gordon Illausky, Sr. Pastor 

821 South Greenville Avenue | Allen, Texas 

972.727.3191 | Pastoral Emergency Number: 682-597-6790 

CTSLCôs Health Cabinet will present a 3-part series on  
ñAdvanced Care Planningò in the Sanctuary from 10:45 - 11:45 
on February 11th, 18th, and 25th, 2018.  All are invited to 
attend. 
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Ash Wednesday is February 14th 

We will have services,  

with Distribution of Ashes,  

at Noon and 7:00 pm 

If you would like to participate in Wednesday evening 

services during Lent, please sign up in the Gathering Place. 

http://christtheservant.com/about/calendar/

